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Dear Lyuba Alboul 
 
We are pleased to confirm that your paper: 
 
Texture Recognition Using Force Sensitive Resistors 
 
has been accepted as a poster at TAROS 2016, the 17th Towards Autonomous Robotic Systems 
conference and for poster presentation and publication as a short paper in the proceedings. Short 
paper manuscripts are limited to six (6) Springer format pages and will be presented as a poster at 
the event. If your original submission was 12 pages please make sure it is reduced to 6 pages. 
 
Note final paper submissions must conform to Springer's format. Please refer to the style files and 
templates, with full instructions available for download here: 
http://www.springer.com/computer/lncs?SGWID=0-164-6-793341-0 
 
Reviews of your paper are given below. Please address any issues raised in the reviews in the final 
version. We will send details about how to submit the final version of your paper in a subsequent 
email. The date for submitting the final version is 22nd APRIL 2016. Papers received after this date 
cannot be included in the proceedings. 
 
Note that for inclusion in the proceedings at least one named author from every paper will be 
required to register for the conference and we will circulate details about how to do this in a further 
email. 
 
Congratulations on your success and we look forward to seeing you in Sheffield for TAROS 2016 on 
the 28th-30th June 2016. Further details of the conference are available on the website: 
http://www.sheffieldrobotics.ac.uk/conferences/taros-2016/ 
 
Lyuba Alboul, Dana Damian and Jonathan Aitken TAROS 2016 PC Chairs 
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